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27 Feburary 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 2 March students and staff will be celebrating World Book Day!  Our mission is to promote 

reading for pleasure and ensuring that every young person has the opportunity to read for fun, to be 

successful readers with a life-long habit of reading for pleasure.  

We are anticipating lots of exciting activities throughout the day, such as treasure hunts, literacy quizzes, 

dressing-up and D.E.A.R (Drop Everything and Read) session. Students will have opportunities to win 

prizes and queue jumps for their participation in the day.  

This year, we are inviting KS3, Year 7, 8 and 9 students, to dress up as their favourite characters from a 

book of their choice.  If you would like for your child to take part in the day, please ensure that students 

are dressed appropriately and should clearly identify their chosen character from a book that they have 

read. Students who attended the academy in non-school uniform, and which have not clearly chosen a 

character from a book, will be asked to change into their school uniform. 

If you have any queries regarding World Book Day on Thursday 2 March, please contact Miss Charlotte 

Dunn at charlotte.dunn@nba.e-act.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Dunn 

 

Miss C Dunn 

Teacher of Drama 
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